

Holy Redeemer School

4902 Berwyn Road, College Park, MD 20740 www.holy-redeemer.org · school@holy-redeemer.org · 301-474-3993

August 26, 2020

Dear Holy Redeemer Families,

As we are returning to school and preparing for the upcoming Scantron testing next month, we would like to share important information regarding non-essential out-of-state travel. Please review the Maryland guidelines for returning travelers. We ask that all families adhere to these guidelines. Your family's cooperation not only models love of neighbor but also, affirms your commitment to support the safety practices that we have put into place to ensure the safety and well-being of our students, families, staff, and community.

Maryland (current as of July 29, 2020)

- 1. Any Marylander returning from out-of-state or any out-of-state traveler should either get tested for COVID-19 promptly upon arrival in Maryland or within 72 hours before travel to Maryland. A list of test sites can be found here: (https://coronavirus.maryland.gov/pages/symptoms-testing).
- 2. Any Marylander who travels to a state with a COVID-19 test positivity rate above 10% should get tested and self-quarantine at home, until the test result is received. The District of Columbia and the Commonwealth of Virginia are exempt from this recommendation. A list of state COVID-19 test positivity rates can be found here: (https://www.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/index.html#testing)

Please continue to follow measures to help mitigate the spread of this virus: Stay home if you experience any symptoms of illness, wear a face covering, maintain social distance of at least 6 feet, wash your hands with soap and water frequently, and avoid touching your face.

Please check the CDC's website (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html) regularly for updated information regarding COVID-19.

Faithfully in Christ,

Fr. Mark L. Smith Pastor

Mrs. Katrina G. Fernandez Principal